15 Februaﬁy 1955

dr, John J. %elsh
Town Supervisor

Town of Guilderland
Guilderland, New York

Dear M¥r. Velsh:

At a recent meeving of the Board of Directors of the icKownville
Improvement Association I was asiked to request infomation from
you concerning the cost of maintaining the old water lines in the
McXownville ¥#ater [isirict since the installation of the systea.
¥e would appreciate having this inforamation set up by year.

Thank you for your early coopsration.

Very truly yours,

Louise H. Comstock, 3ecretary
MeKownville Isprovement Ass'n.

lhe
Please address reply to:
Mrs. R.E. Comsiock, Jr.

1241 Western Avenue
Albany 3, New York



